
SERVICES NEXT WEEK : 
9.00 am Holy Communion/10.45 Family Worship 

Exodus 3:1-10  -  God’s unlikely hero 

6.30 pm Evening Worship 

Suffering  -  (Matthew 2:13-23)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

DIARY FOR THE WEEK 

8.50 am Morning Prayer in Church Monday  -  Friday 

(Please see January newsletter for regular weekly activities 

and other important events) 

(Home Groups Meet this week) 

                 

 

                    Monday               -                 11.15 am Bill Lillie’s Funeral Service 

 

                    Tuesday               -                  7.30 pm PCC Meeting 

 

 

 

 

           

O P E N   C H U R C H 

Christ Church will be open for prayer 

each week day from 12.00—1.00 pm, 

concluding each day with a short 

service of prayer.  Do make the most of 

this opportunity to have a quiet place to 

pray during the day, and make sure that 

others in our community know that 

Christ Church is open for them.   

2009 Motto 

The motto cards for this year are available from the back of the church, 

please feel free to take one. 

 

Office opening times 

Please note the change of office opening times will be 9.30 am until 12 

noon. 

 

Thank you 

I would like to thank all my church family for your prayers, support and 

help in 2008.  My mum has not been granted funding for a home, which I 

am in the process of finding.  Please pray that the Lord will guide me to 

the right place for mum.  Love in Christ   -  Edna Littler. 

________________ 

To all my friends at Christ Church  -  thank you for your prayers and best 

wishes.  I am pleased to say I am making steady progress and hope to be 

with you before very long.  May I wish you all a Happy, Healthy and 

Peaceful New Year.  With love  -  Hilda Hoare. 

 

Church Cleaning & Tea Bar Rotas 
These are now available from your pigeon hole at the back of the church. 

 

MCYC Prayer Letter 

There is a prayer letter available at the back of the church.  Please feel 

free to take one and pray for the requests on the prayer letter.  Thank you. 

 

Home Group Studies 

These are now available at the back of the church.  Please take one. 

 
Christmas Cards 

Please don’t throw away your Christmas cards as Carol Hughes can use 

them so please let Carol have them.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C H R I S T  C H U R C H

-  c a l l e d  t o  b e  a   W e l c o m i n g

                       E v a n g e l i s i n g

                          L o v i n g

                             L e a r n i n g     C h u r c h


